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This Engineering Statement has been prepared on behalf of the Carlin TV District 
(CTVD), licensee of TV Translator Station K13BB-D at Carlin, NV.  The statement was 
prepared in support of a request for Special Temporary Authority (STA) to be Silent.  
 
The station has ceased its analog operations on its out-of-core channel to enable the 
600MHz Incentive Auction winner to commence its wireless operations in the 600MHz 
band.  
 
The licensee is contemplating a transition of the station to digital operations from a new 
transmitter location and will file the appropriate construction permit application once it 
has determined the final facility parameters for its new operations.  
 
Grant of this application would serve the Public Interest by allowing the licensee to 
complete its final facility transition planning and to resume operations providing TV 
Translator services to its communities once that transition is completed.  
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